
  
          Our ref: SMO/NIN 

          Date: 05.03.24 
 

Student: «Forename» «Legal_Surname» 

Dear Parent/Carer 

On Wednesday 20th March our school Governors will be carrying out one of their regular visits to 

look at several aspects of school life. A particular focus for this visit is ‘parental engagement’.  

The governors know about our existing communications with parents/carers:  newsletters, 

parent/teacher consultation meetings, reports home etc.. They are keen to understand what is 

valued and whether something additional or different would be helpful.  

The governors would like to give parents/carers the opportunity to meet them and feedback, 

based on their own experience.  If you would like to participate, please come along to the Curve 

(at the front of school) between 3: 15 and 4:00pm on Wednesday 20th March. There is no need to 

book: this is an informal ‘drop in’ opportunity.  

If you are unable to attend but would like to give feedback to the governors about any aspect of 

communication between the Academy and parents/carers, please send that via e-mail to the 

contact@ormistonsudbury.co.uk address with ‘For Governors’ as the subject line and we will pass 

on your thoughts. Please ensure we receive any feedback before the end of day, on Monday 18th 

March. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs S Morris 

Principal 
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